
 

  

FLORIDA FUN TIMES & 

STRAWBERRIES 

Feb 28 – Mar 3, 2023 

TRIP #15466 

All Suite Beachside Hotel located along the Atlantic Ocean in New Smyrna Beach, FL this 4 Day 3 Night Winter Getaway 

feature exciting attractions, delicious meals, and a musical performance at the Suncoast Broadway Dinner Theatre. Add to 

that the famed Strawberry Festival in Plant City, and you have a trip you don’t want to miss! 

SCHEDULE 

DAY 1: Travel by deluxe motorcoach to the oldest city in America, St Augustine, 

FL. Founded in 1565, this historic village still has its old Spanish atmosphere as 

you tour the area by a Sightseeing Train. Later, it’s on to New Smyrna Beach and 

our beachfront hotel, offering easy access to the ocean, shops, restaurants, 

galleries, and museums.   

DAY 2: Breakfast in the hotel and some time to enjoy the beachside setting, before 

we travel to the KENNEDY SPACE CENTER. Here we will see the home of the 

Space Shuttle, witness the history of America’s Space Program, be a part of an I-

Max Experience, and enjoy the many exhibits from different flights into space. On 

our return, we stop at the DIXIE CROSSROADS and dine at this popular restaurant 

near Titusville that features Rock Shrimp and many other seafood entrees. B D 

DAY 3: Traveling from Florida’s Atlantic Coast to the western side of the state to 

the Gulf Coast, we are in for a special treat.  Arriving at the SUNCOAST 

BROADWAY THEATRE, our group shall enjoy a delicious lunch before the main 

attraction, the Broadway Musical “SISTER ACT”. One of the most successful 

movie comedies in the last generation, this rollicking musical pits Diva against 

Divine, with songs inspired by Motown, Soul and Disco. We overnight in the area. 

B L 

DAY 4: The annual STRAWBERRY FESTIVAL event has taken place every year 

since 1930 in Plant City, FL and is recognized as one of the Best festivals in the 

United States. Everyone gets some strawberry shortcake & you can load the bus 

with fresh strawberries before returning home. B 

 

 

 

PACKAGE PRICE  

Per Person based on appropriate 

hotel room occupancy: 

Single: $1069.00 

Double: $799.00 

 

Deposit: 

$100.00 per person  

Due upon booking 

 

Final Payment: 

Balance per person  

Due by January 15, 2023 

 

Includes: Roundtrip motor coach 

transportation, lodging, meals, 

programs and activities, Excursions 

Unlimited by Kelly Tours Tour 

Director, snacks and drinks along the 

way, travel arrangements, and all 

taxes. 

 

 

EXCURSIONS UNLIMITED BY KELLY TOURS  |  2788 US HWY 80 W, GARDEN CITY, GA 31408 |  (912) 964-2010  



 
 

 

 

 

Cut across this line and send form in with payment 

 
 

COACH TRANSPORTATION 
Coaches will be thoroughly cleaned and 
sanitized prior and during each trip & 
hand sanitizer stations will be placed at 
bus loading areas and will be available 
onboard.  
 
Passengers must follow local guidelines 
laid down by the venues and locations 
visited. 
 
TOUR ESCORT 
An Excursions Unlimited by Kelly Tours 
travel representative will accompany the 
group to all destinations to oversee the 
trip and take care of all travel 
arrangements and details.  
 
TO CONFIRM RESERVATIONS 
Reservations will be accepted on a 1st 
come 1st serve Basis. It is important that 
reservations and deposits be made at the 
earliest possible date to ensure 
availability of a particular tour.  
Reservations will not be accepted 
without initial deposits. 
 
www.KellyTours.com 
(800) 442-6152 
KellyTours@KellyTours.com 
 

PAYMENTS 
Credit card payments can be made online 
at www.KellyTours.com or by phone 
(800) 442-6152. Make check payments 
payable to Kelly Tours and mail to your 
local office address.  
 
SAVANNAH, GA 
2788 US Hwy 80 W 
Savannah GA 31408 
 
CHARLESTON, SC 
6484 Savannah Hwy. 
Ravenel, SC 29470 
 
OPTIONAL TRAVEL INSURANCE 
Is now available for purchase directly 
through Excursions Unlimited by Kelly 
Tours for all trips, other than day trips. 
Please call the office for details. 
 
FINAL LETTER 
A final trip letter will be provided three 
weeks prior to the trip outlining pick up 
and drop off points, departure and return 
times, hotel details, a current itinerary 
and any local Covid 19 restrictions. 

 

CANCELATION 
On multi-day ground trips, there is no 
cancellation penalty if a trip is cancelled 
before the final payment due date, minus 
any vendor deposits which are 
unrecoverable. There is a 50% 
cancellation penalty if a trip is cancelled 
44-30 days prior to trip departure. There 
is a 100% cancellation penalty if a trip is 
cancelled within 30 days of trip 
departure. On trips involving flights or 
cruises, deposits are refundable if 
cancelation is made 95 days or more prior 
to departure, minus any vendor deposits 
which are unrecoverable. Day trip 
payments are non-refundable but are 
transferable one time as a credit on 
account, minus the cost of shows or 
event tickets if unrecoverable. 
Purchasing TRAVEL INSURANCE is highly 
recommended. 
 
LIABILITY & INDEMNIFICATION 
By booking, financially committing to and 
physically traveling on a trip with Kelly 
Tours, passenger(s) do so at their own 
risk and will indemnify Kelly Tours and 
Kelly Tours employees in totality against 
any claim(s) resultant to any actual or 
perceived harm caused by potential 
exposure to Covid 19. In addition, 
passenger(s) will not hold Kelly Tours or 
Kelly Tours employees liable for any 
actual or perceived harm caused by 
potential exposure to Covid 19 during a 
trip. 

Florida Fun Times & Strawberries  February 28 – March 3, 2023            Trip#15466 

Name ________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Birthday _________________________  Male _____     or     Female _____   Roommate ____________________________ 

Address _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip ________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Home#  (_______)_____________________________________     Cell# (_______)_______________________________________ 

All receipts are sent by email. Email  _________________________________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact #1 Name ______________________________________ Phone# (____)___________________________ 

Emergency Contact #2  Name ______________________________________ Phone# (____)__________________________ 

Food Allergy or special need _____________________________________________________________________ 


